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Rulemakina Comments

From: David Strohm [boomerang@boomkids.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 10:54 PM
To: Rulemaking Comments
Subject: Docket ID NRC-2010-0131: Suspend the AP1000 approval

Dear Secretary Vietti-Cook,

Please. The 3apanese experience is not an aberration. Nuclear power is simply too dangerous
to pursue. Do the right thing. We are counting on you.
David Strohm

David Strohm
13366 pescadero rd
La honda, CA 94020

DOCKETED
USNRC

April 27, 2011 (4:35 pm)
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